Beechlands Road Community Online

From: |

Sent: 30 June 2024 18:11

To: 'InfoRequests East Hants'

Cc: '‘Angela Glass'; simon.jenkins@easthants.gov.uk; _
Subject: Request for Repetition of Public Consultation on the Local Development Plan (LDP)

Attachments: Request for Repetition of Public Consultation on the Local Development P....pdf

Dear Information Governance Officer,

Thank you for your prompt response. In light of the issues and concerns raised in our ongoing communications, | am writing to formally request a repetition of the public
consultation process on the Local Development Plan (LDP) for East Hampshire.

Please find attached a detailed PDF outlining the reasons and justifications for this request. Key points include inaccuracies in the housing land supply calculations,
misclassification of parish land, inadequate public awareness during the initial consultation, and the lack of a comprehensive Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) for

the population growth in Medstead.

Given these substantial concerns, we believe it is crucial for East Hampshire District Council to conduct a new, comprehensive public consultation to ensure that all
residents are adequately informed and able to participate meaningfully in the planning process.

We appreciate your attention to this critical matter and look forward to your response.

Kind regards,

REQUEST FOR REPETITION OF PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN




